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 First of all, thank you for your careful guidance of this article. Revision has been made 

according to the suggestions of the reviewer: 

 

 Reviewer: 03646473 

 

This is an interesting study about the retroperitoneoscopic approach for partial 

nephrectomy in children with duplex kidney.The advantages of the laparoscopic 

approach mainly include a comprehensive exposure to the anatomy of the kidney and its 

blood vessels, an ability to easily suture the kidney in vivo and an ability to easily 

identify the nonfunctional kidney, which are crucial steps in this operation. In this study, 

the case of a 9-year-old child with hydronephrosis of the left kidney is well described and 

well discussed. The operation procedure of the patient is very clearly shown in Figure 3. 

The retroperitoneoscopic approach for partial nephrectomy is feasible and effective in 

selective pediatric patients with a duplex kidney. Only some minor language polishing 

should be corrected.  

 

Thank you for your advice. 

 

After receiving the comments, we read the article carefully and found some small 

loopholes in the language of the article and made modifications. Some changes were 

made on lines 3 to 5 of page 6, lines 32 and 37 of page 9, and lines 15 to 17 of page 12. 

 

Reviewer: 03668592 

 

This case report is very interesting. In this case report, the authors reported a case of a 



 

 

9-year-old child with hydronephrosis of the left kidney. The case is presented in detail, 

and well discussed. How about the follow up of the patient? Some minor language 

revision is required. 

 

We thank the reviewer for bringing these errors to our attention. 

 

On page 9, lines 16 to 17, we added the patient's follow-up records. 

 

According to the suggestion, we changed the relavant description. 

 

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 
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